
 
 

Welcome to the Choral Music Program at Medea Creek Middle School. We have an exciting year planned and we can’t 
wait to get started.   

Here is some information to help you get started for the new school year. 

Apparel 

Students/Parents are responsible for ordering their own attire by the deadlines. 
1. All students need to have concert attire, which is a black dress for girls and a package including pants, shirt, 

vest and tie for boys. 

All orders must be placed by September 2, 2016 to ensure delivery before the first performance. 

• Please visit www.formalfashionsinc.com  
o Click “Enter Store” 
o For Girls: 

§ Enter the dress item number 4733AA in to the search bar 
§ Select the dress in black 
§ View the sizing chart 
§ Place Order 
§ Please have dress hemmed to an inch above the ground in proper shoes 
§ Girls may find black character shoes at Pas De Deux in the Twin Oaks Shopping Center 

5853 Kanan Rd.  Agoura Hills, CA 91301  (818) 707-1425 
Please tell them that you are a member of Medea Creek Middle School choir. 

 
o For Boys: 

§ After entering the store, select Menswear 
§ Select Value Packages 
§ Select the $52 4-Pc Package.  It includes: 

• Shirt – Style 2181, white wing collar 
• Vest – Style 350, black satin vest  
• Pants – Style 2700, double pleated dress pants 
• Tie – Style 2251RABK, juniors bow tie 

§ View the sizing chart 
§ Place Order 
§ Boys will need to have black dress shoes for formal concerts.  Make sure to get them big 

enough so that they can wear them more than once! 
 

2. All students will also need to have an MCMS music department t-shirt to wear at less formal events. If you are a 
returning student you do not need to purchase a new shirt as you can wear the one you purchased for all three 
years of middle school. If you are a new student and need a shirt, or a returning student who just wants a new 
shirt, you will be ordering your shirt by going to the following link:  http://www.frsgear.com/#!online-
store/cix4.	Students	who	have	been	in	Chorus	all	three	years	of	middle	school,	may	select	to	have	“3rd	Year”	
added	to	the	sleeve	of	their	t-shirt	for	an	additional	$5.00. 

Click on the MCMS Choir logo to get to the screen to order your t-shirt. They will be delivered to the school by 
the end of September.  

The order deadline is Friday, August 26, 2016 


